
Commitment to Workplace Policies Against 

Gender-Based Violence 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Commitment to Uphold Workplace Policies Against Gender-Based Violence 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to affirm my commitment to our organization's policies against gender-based 

violence (GBV) and to create a safe and respectful workplace for all employees. I recognize the 

importance of fostering an environment that is free from harassment and violence, and I believe 

it is crucial to actively promote awareness and prevention of GBV. 

I pledge to: 

• Adhere to all workplace policies and protocols designed to prevent and address gender-

based violence. 

• Participate in training and workshops to enhance my understanding of GBV and learn 

effective bystander intervention strategies. 

• Support colleagues who may be affected by GBV and ensure they are aware of available 

resources and reporting mechanisms. 

• Help cultivate a workplace culture that champions equality, respect, and inclusivity. 

Together, we can ensure that our workplace is a safe haven for everyone, free from the threat of 

violence and discrimination. Thank you for your commitment to this crucial cause. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


